
 
 

CITY OF BUDA 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
CORRECTED NOTICE 

 
The City of Buda City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, August 4, 2009 to 
receive written and or oral comments in regards to proposed replat of Lot A, Block 2 of 
the resubdivision of Lot 3 and the north 28 feet of Lot 4, Block 2, Original Town of 
Buda, establishing Lots 1A and 2A, Block 2, Original Town of Buda and containing 
approximately 7,200 square feet of land located on the west side of North Main Street and 
being commonly known as 310 N. Main Street.  All public hearings will be held at 7:00 
PM in the City Council Chambers at Buda City Hall, 121 Main St., Buda, Texas 


